
 

Demolition Notice 

The Town and Country Planning (General 
Permitted Development) Order 2015 (as amended) 

 

A prior notification application to demolish Unit 9, Satellite Industrial Park, 
Neachells Lane, Wolverhampton WV11 3QG has been submitted to the 
City of Wolverhampton Council on behalf of United UK 2021 C Propco 18 
S.à r.l. (the applicant) on 4 April 2024. 
 
Demolition is anticipate to commence in mid-May 2024 and will finish in 
five weeks.  
 
I give notice that the applicant has applied to the City of Wolverhampton 
Council to determine whether prior approval of the authority will be 
required for the method of demolition and any proposed restoration of 
the site.  
 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………  
Senior Planner at P4 Planning Limited (agent) on behalf United UK 2021 C 
Propco 18 S.à r.l. 
 
Date: 9 April 2024 
 
The application has been submitted to:  
 

Wolverhampton City Council 
Planning Services 
Regeneration and Environment 
Wolverhampton 
WV1 1 RP 

 
Email : planning@wolverhampton.gov.uk  

mailto:planning@wolverhampton.gov.uk

